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Wednesday 15th November 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Pyjama Day on Friday 24th November 
 
In aid of the Children’s Hospital Pyjama Charity, on Friday 24th November, the children may 
come into school wearing their pyjamas! Please note that this event is not compulsory. 
 
The charity provides pyjamas to children of all ages who are in hospital for a long period of 
time. 
 
Donations can be made directly through the charity’s website. Please note the charity would 
prefer these donation by the end of November please:  
https://www.childrenshospitalpyjamas.co.uk/donate/ 
 
There are a variety of ways to donate, including purchasing something from the charity's 
wish list or making a single donation of a specific amount. 
 
Obviously, all pyjamas need to be appropriate for school! 
 
If children have PE on this day, they can either wear pyjama-like clothing that is appropriate 
for PE or bring something in they can wear over the top. 
 
We look forward to seeing as many children and staff as possible in their best PJs!! 
 
Best regards, 

Mr Smith 

School Council Lead 
 
Please note: As we are holding this event, we will not be 
holding an activities etc for Children in Need this year. 
However if you would still like to donate to Children in Need, 
please click here. 
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